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Discount Cards! 

Our discount cards fundraiser is coming to a close on Monday! This Monday, October 28th, 
all money for discount cards as well as all unsold discount cards must be turned in, in order 
to avoid the $100 fee. Every student is responsible to turn in $100 for discount cards. 

We have had some high sellers this year! We can’t wait to announce the prizes that 
everyone will receive! Thank you, parents, teachers, and students for getting behind this 
fundraiser! It is a huge help to our school.  

Basketball Team Sign-ups 

If your child is in 6th-12th grade and is interested in playing on the boys or girls basketball 
team, please remind them to sign-up to play in the school office! Practice and game 
schedules will be published soon. It’s going to be an awesome season! 

Report Cards 

Today marks the end of the 1st Quarter! That means that report cards will be sent out 
on Wednesday, October 30th via Schoolworx. Report cards must be digitally signed 
(Schoolworx will prompt you to do so.) no later than Wednesday, November 6th. Every 
day after 11/6 that report cards have not been signed will constitute a $5 fee per day per 
child. This new system of signing report cards will be helpful in ensuring that every parent 
is able to review their child’s grades. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, 
please contact the office! 

Immunization Records 

As a reminder, all updated immunization records must be turned in to the office no later 
than next Friday, November 1st. Please contact the office with any questions you have. 

Makeup Picture Day 

If your child missed picture day, or if you would like to have their picture re-taken, make-up 
picture day has been scheduled for Monday, November 4. If you already ordered pictures, 
and you are not satisfied with the photo, you must bring that order back to the 
photographer on make-up picture day and they will re-process your order with the new 
photo. 

Upcoming Events 

Monday, October 28th – discount cards turned in 

Wednesday, October 30th – report cards emailed via Schoolworx 

Friday, November 1st – immunization records due 

Monday, November 4th – makeup Picture Day 

Wednesday, November 6th – report cards signed online via Schoolworx 

Tuesday, November 26th – Thanksgiving Luncheon 

November 27th-29th – ECS Thanksgiving Break 
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